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14th September 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to a new term!  Y2 can seem daunting to the children but rest assured we have some exciting 

things coming up! We have some creative things planned and children will be learning lots of new and exciting 

things. The children will be doing a Phonics Screening Test at the end of Autumn 2 and I would kindly ask that 

you practice these with the children to support them further. 

 Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths: 

English Maths 

Key text: Vlad and the Great Fire of London by Kate 
Cunningham. 
  
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Full stops and capital letters 

 Capital letters for people and places 

 Question marks 

 Exclamation marks 

 Commands  

 

Writing: 

 Diaries 

 Newspapers 

 Narrative 

  
Reading: 

 Exploring the setting and actions. 

 Use our knowledge of Phonics to support 
reading. 

 Consider the deeper messages in the 
books. 

We will also be continuing to have daily Book Talk 
sessions. 

Numbers to 100: 

 Counting to 100 

 Place value 

 Comparing numbers 

 Number bonds 

 Making number patterns 
 

Addition and Subtraction: 

 Simple adding  

 Simple Subtracting 

 Adding with renaming 

 Subtracting with renaming 

 Addition of three numbers 
 

Multiplication of 2, 5 and 10: 

 Multiplication as equal groups 

 2, 5 and 10 times tables 

 Multiplying by 2, 5 and 10 

 Solving word problems 
 

 
 
We will also continue to revise and improve our 
mental arithmetic skills in preparation for SATs 

Homework 

Children are expected to complete their weekly homework on ‘Mathletics’ and ‘Reading Eggspress’.  
Children must be practising Times Tables and children must record their 20 minutes of daily reading in their 
Planners and be signed by an adult. 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘What happened in London in 1666?’ 

Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key vocabulary and 

definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including the spellings, as they will 

be using them throughout their topic. Please don’t hesitate to make an appointment to see me if you have any 

other questions. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on green@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Kanwar 


